
Whole School
Attendance:

94.6%

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day for Comic Relief

Monday 18th March Whole class photos - children in full winter uniform please

Tuesday 19th March Yr1 and Yr 5 class Mass at church 11am

Thursday 28th March
Year 1 parents - taste testing session in school hall at

3.00pm

Thursday 28th March - Last Day of
Term

Yr 6 Stations of the Cross performance at 9.30am
School finishes at the normal time of 3.30pm

Monday 15th April Children return to school

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

We have definitely ended the week with a smile on our faces and all whilst
raising money for Comic Relief.  The children have enjoyed sharing jokes with
friends and some were lucky enough to perform theirs in our Friday assembly.  
Thank you to everyone who donated and purchased a Red Nose this week,  you
have help raise £442.20, an amazing amount that will go towards helping so
many in need.

w/e 15.03.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Year 2 AND Year 6!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        97.9%
Year 1                              93.1%
Year 2                              99.2%
Year 3                              95.7%
Year 4                              96.0%
Year 5                              90.0%
Year 6                              96.3%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Year 6 SATs Week

A reminder that Year 6 SATs week is Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th May.  
Can you please ensure the children arrive promptly that week and no days
away from school are taken during the lead up and on the week of national
assessments.  We will be providing a breakfast club especially for Year 6 and
more information will be given nearer the time.  Thank you.

SPRING 2 PE TIMETABLE
Reception: Mon & Thurs
Year 1: Weds & Thurs
Year 2: Weds & Thurs
Year 3: Tues & Thurs

Year 4: Mon (swimming) & Fri
Year 5: Mon & Thurs
Year 6: Tues & Thurs

Year 1 Parents

On the last day of term (28.03.24) Year 1 parents are
invited to taste delicious fruit salads as part of Year 1's

DT project.  The taste testing will be in the hall from
3pm and the children are very excited to share their

food with family members!

PTA EASTER RAFFLE

If you have not done so already please check your
child‘s bag for our Easter Raffle letter and tickets
to sell.  We will be announcing winners on the last
day of term and prizes include yummy Easter Eggs
and a beautiful Fortnum & Masons spring tea
hamper! Can tickets and money please be taken to
the school office.


